
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
May 24, 2024 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
 
Spokane Public Schools’ Purchasing Department will receive sealed bids at 2815 East Garland 
Avenue, Spokane WA  99207 for the following: 
 
Bid No. 22-2324 
Non-Food Consumables, 2:00:00 pm PDT, Friday, June 14, 2024 
 
Specifications are on file in the Purchasing Department and posted on the Spokane Public 
Schools’ Purchasing website:  www.spokaneschools.org/Page/1035 
 
Spokane Public Schools encourages participation of Minority Owned and Women Owned 
Business Enterprises. 
 
Individuals with disabilities who may need additional arrangements to participate in the public 
opening should contact Sharon Thomas, Purchasing Services, at 509-354-7185, no later than 
three days prior to the scheduled opening date so arrangement for the accommodations can be 
made. 
 
 
 
        BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
        SPOKANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
        Dr. Adam Swinyard, Secretary 
 
 
TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE Spokesman-Review, May 28 and June 4, 2024. 
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